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TERM  4   WEEK  6 Wednesday 21st November 2018 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Respect, responsibility and being safe – reward 
system update 

At Muswellbrook South Public School we believe 
strongly that all students should come to school 
ready to learn. We use three core expectations to 
describe what that looks like: respect, responsibility 
and being safe. Weekly lessons are held to teach 
these expectations and explain them in a variety of 
contexts. To support students’ understanding of 
these expectations and to reinforce the positive 
demonstration of them, teachers reward students in 
a variety of ways. Our focus is on what we want to 
see, not what we don’t want to see. In the past we 
have used many different types of rewards, 
including social acknowledgement, pebbles and 
merit certificates.  

We understand that extrinsic rewards are a double-
edged sword, in that they become meaningless 
overtime and can actually lead to disengagement. 
Ideally, we would like to be able to move to a fully 
intrinsic reward system, where students develop a 
sense of self-achievement as they develop new 
skills. But we are also realists and understand that 
sometimes our students need a little bit of support 
to help them on their way. 

For the last few years we have had a reward 
system in place that is becoming tired, so we are 
planning on refreshing it for 2019. The new system 
will be much the same but hopefully a little simpler 
and engaging. We spent some time earlier this term 
asking for student input and we would also like 
some input from parents. You will be able to see 
the proposed system on our website and Facebook 
page shortly. 

 
Yours in Education 
Glen Kite 
Principal  

SCHOOL COMMENCEMENT JANUARY 2019 
If any student will not be attending school at the 
start of Term 1, 2019 please provide written 
documentation addressed to Mr Kite to the 
school office before the end of Term 4, 2018. 
Thank you. 

 
In planning for 2019 classes, we ask that any 
families who won’t be returning in 2019 notify 

the office as soon as possible. 
Alternatively, if you know of any new families 
who may be considering coming to MSPS in 

2019, please ask them to contact the office on 
02 6543 1896 to provide student details. 

 
Infants Assembly – Friday 23rd November 2018 
This week’s assembly is an Infants assembly that 
will start at 11am in our school hall.    
2BLUE will be presenting a class item.   
White, Bronze, Silver & Gold PBL awards will be 
presented.  
Premier’s Reading Challenge certificates will be 
presented to Infants students. Gold and platinum 
Premier’s Reading Challenge certificates will be 
presented at a later date to be advised. 
All parents & carers are warmly invited to attend. 
Please note entry is via the front gate only.   
 
WEEK 5 AWARD WINNERS   
Congratulations to the following students who 
received Gold PBL awards at last week’s whole 
school assembly. MSPS are proud of your efforts! 
Gold Award – 100 Pebbles  
Jeremy D, Delacey T, Hennasie L, Jarvis L, Skye 
D, Loky S, Mia C, Cohan Mc, Tanner H, Brianna D, 
aston S, Phoenix D, Claudia S, Zara B, Sharnella 
P, Joshua F, Christine R, Schyler V, Leyhton C, 
Jacob B, Eden P, Cohen L, Scott F, Eli B, Anthony 
B, Kiara D and Lilly G. 
 
WEEK 5 PBL CHAMPS   
Congratulations to the following students who were 
awarded “PBL champs” at last week’s whole school 
assembly. MSPS are proud of your efforts!   
Early Stage 1 – Jessie V, Chloe C  
Stage 1 – Karley D, Harlem B, Brayden D,Jesiah W 
Stage 2 – Patrick P, Addison W, Jensen N,Chloe C 
Stage 3 – Jai T, Tianah N, Mike A, Kovin W 
Support – Harley C 

 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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It's been fantastic to watch students from a range 
of skill levels develop their swimming abilities 
over the past 4 weeks in the Learn to Swim 
Program. Thank you again to parents and carers 
who made it possible for their children to participate 
in the program. I look forward to sharing some of 
the amazing improvements in skills and times with 
you all at the end of the program.  
A note will be going home this week regarding 
whether parents and carers are happy with 
students swimming in the outside pool.  
Don't forget the 2019 Swimming Carnival will be run 
on Tuesday 18th December 2018 (Week 10).  
Have a great week.  
 
Mr Adams 
PE Teacher 

 

 
Sun protection and skin cancer myths  
Answer true or false: 
1. You don’t get sunburnt on cloudy days. 
2. I don’t need to use sunscreen because my 

foundation/ moisturiser has some sunscreen in 
it.  

3. People with olive skin are not at risk of skin 
cancer.  

4. Sunbeds (solariums) are not a safe way to tan. 
5. You need to spend lots of time in the sun to get 

your daily dose of vitamin D.  
6. Fake tan protects your skin from the sun.  
7. It takes less than half an hour to get sunburnt. 
8. You don’t have to be concerned about skin 

cancer because, if it happens, it’s easy to see 
and easy to treat.  

9. Only people who sunbake get skin cancer.  
10. You can get burnt through a car window.  
Answers 
1. False   2. False   3. False   4. True   5. False    
6. False   7. True   8. False   9. False   10. True 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

BOOKCLUB  
 
CASH/CHEQUE ORDERS:  
Please return book club order 
forms with correct money and 
student’s name and class 
clearly marked to School 

Library by Friday 23rd November 2018.  
 
ONLINE ORDERS: 
Orders are to be placed online via LOOP (Linked 
Online Ordering & Payment Platform) by Friday 
23rd November 2018. 
 
 
CLOTHING DONATIONS 
If you have any old school uniforms, socks or shoes 
at home that no longer fit your child would you 
please consider donating them to the school. 

   
 
 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
The Year 6 Farewell is being 
held on Thursday 13th 
December from 6pm to 8pm 
at Muswellbrook RSL Club.  
Cost is $30.00 per person 
and must be paid to the 
office by next Friday 30th 
November. Late payments 

will not be accepted as numbers need to be given 
to the RSL Club next week. 
Dress code is smart casual. 
This is an event for Year 6 students only. Parents 
are invited to arrive at 8pm to watch the 
Presentation section of the evening. The Farewell 
is scheduled to finish by 8.30pm. 
 

 

PJ says - “We come to 
school every day, on 
time, ready to learn”. 
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MSPS Band 
We currently have several 
positions available in the 
school band for 2019. Music 
lessons are run during school 
time by the Upper Hunter Conservatorium of Music. 
Band is held before school on a Thursday morning 
each week as well as some Thursday afternoons 
during the afternoon session.  
We have Trumpets, Clarinets, Saxophones and 
flutes for hire $35 per term. We have places for 
Trumpet, Saxophone, Flute, and Clarinet. 
Some lesson scholarships are available. 
If your child is interested in joining please return 
the slip below to Mrs Tonon and a pack will be 
sent home. 
Name: ________________________________ 
Class: ________________________________ 
Preferred Instrument: ____________________ 
Parent Name: __________________________ 
Parent contact phone number: _____________ 
Parent email: __________________________ 

 
School Banking  
If your child has collected 10 
Dollarmites tokens and would like 
to redeem them for a School 
Banking reward item this term, 
please fill in your child’s redemption 
slip and bring it along to one of our 
School Banking days before 30 

November 2018. This will ensure the reward item 
will arrive before the school holidays.  
Our final School Banking day for 2018 is 
Tuesday 11th December.  Any Dollarmites tokens 
that are not redeemed this year can be used in 
2019. 
 
Whooping Cough 
We have had a confirmed case of whooping cough 
in our school. If your child has had a persistent 
cough we recommend that you visit your family 
doctor as soon as possible. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Premier’s Reading Challenge Certificates will be 
presented on the following days –  
 

Kindergarten to Year 2 students at the Infants 
Assembly on Friday 23rd November 2018 (Week 6) 
 

Grades 3 to 6 students at the Primary Assembly 
on Friday 30th November 2018 (Week 7). 
 

Please note Gold and Platinum Reading Challenge 
Certificates will be presented on a later date to be 
advised. 
 

Congratulations to everyone who participated. 
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MSPS Dates for the Diary – Term 4 2018 

weeks MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
Nov 

 
6 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
Infants Assembly 
 

Nov/ 
Dec 

 
7 

26 
 
 
 
 

27 
Learn to Swim 

28 
 

29 
 
 

30 
Primary Assembly 
 
P&C colour run 
 

Dec 
 

8 

3 
 

4 
Learn to Swim 

5 
 

6 
Warrae Wanni 
Graduation - Hall 
 

7  
9:45-10:45am 
Sports 
Presentation  
 

Dec 
 

9 

10 
Celebration of 
Learning Day 
 

11 
Learn to Swim 
 
 

12 
Concert  
5.30pm to 7pm 

13 
Year 6 Farewell 
6pm to 8.30pm 

14 
Presentation Day 
K-2 9:45-10:30 am 
3-6- 11-12pm 

Dec 
 

10 

17 
 

18 
Swimming Carnival 

19 20 
 
SDD 

21 
 
SDD 

      

 
2019 IMPORTANT DATES 

Staff Development Day – Tuesday 29th January 2019 

2019 Grade 1 to 6 students return Wednesday 30th January 2019 

2019 Kindergarten students start on Thursday 31st January 2019 

 
A reminder to please order 

 
$15 cheese boxes to enjoy during 

the Christmas Concert on 
Wednesday 12th December. 

All orders and money need to be 
handed in to the front office by 

Friday 7th December. 
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